
 

 

 
Dear CSULB alum: 
 
Below please find the form where you can notify us if you do not want to receive information 
about services and products offered from our affinity partners. These partners are carefully 
selected and screened for their proven record in working with colleges and universities 
throughout the nation. In addition, it offers you as an alum the opportunity to demonstrate 
your pride and affinity for The Beach. 
 
These services include insurance products such as auto, homeowners, health, long term 
care, vision, dental, life, etc. You will only receive information about CSULB affinity 
approved products and services. 
These funds allow us to better fulfill our mission in supporting the University. These monies 
are used for the development of alumni programming and communications to build alumni 
support for current and future Cal State Long Beach students.  
 
Please note that this opt-out form is only f

feedback about their services.  If you wish to opt-out, please return the form so your wishes 
can be processed within 45 days from the receipt of your notification. Alternatively, you may 
contact the CSU Chancellor’s Office at (866) 414-8136. If you have any questions, please 
contact us at (562) 985-5252 or alumni@csulb.edu

. 
 
With Beach Pride, 

 
Noemi Guevara, ’08  
Director of Alumni Engagement, University Relations 
 
 



IMPORTANT PRIVACY CHOICE 
 


